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Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

Although there is presently no numerical listing for the issue "Storage for hydro" and no listing at all 
for the general application of storage by OPG that I had proposed, I would be prepared to come to 
Toronto on the 22nd to clarify the related technical issues if the Board is willing to consider them.

Yours truly,

Ron Tolmie


